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HHI-Nachwuchspreis 
donated by the Society of Friends of the Heinrich-Hertz-Institute e.V. 

 
The award serves to honour and promote scientists who are or have been working in a field of 
research at the Fraunhofer Heinrich-Hertz-Institute. The prize is awarded for outstanding master’s / 
diploma theses and / or dissertations that are of particular significance for the research and 
development work of the HHI. The award is associated with a monetary prize of 1,000 Euros. 
 
Criteria for awarding the prize:  

 The work should have resulted from the scientific research and development tasks of the 
Heinrich-Hertz-Institute.  

 There must be a professional assessment by the supervisor or an expert reviewer. Only 
outstanding work with an above-average evaluation will be considered.  Moreover, the 
extent to which the work contributes an innovative solution to an urgent problem is 
important. 

 
Further criteria comprising the importance of the work results for 

 ongoing research and development tasks,  
 the acquisition of research and development contracts, and  
 patents, patent applications or potential for patents.  

 
The application documents must specifically state whether and in what way the above criteria 
are met by the respective work.  
 
Based on these criteria, the Board of the Society of Friends of the HHI in consultation with the 
management of the Fraunhofer HHI will nominate the award winners.  
 
We ask the applicants to submit 

 a copy of the thesis,  
 the summary of the work with a list of relevant publications,  
 the professional assessment, as well as 
 meaningful information on the above-mentioned criteria  

to the following address by the 15th of September of the year of the call for applications:  
 
info@freunde-hhi.de  
 
The Society of Friends of the Heinrich-Hertz-Institute e.V. wishes you much success.  
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